
WARNING—POMFRET TOWN AUDITORS’ MEETINGS 

 

Wednesday, January 7, 2015 at 9:00 AM 

and 

Monday, January 28, 2015 at 9:00 AM 

 

 

AT THE POMFRET TOWN OFFICE BUILDING 

 

 

During the open meeting on January 7, the particular tasks required to complete the 2014 
Pomfret Town Report will be divided among the three Pomfret Town Auditors. 
 
During the open meeting on January 28, the Pomfret Town Auditors will review and formally 
adopt the Statement of Accounts to appear in the 2014 Pomfret Town Report.   
 
For additional information, please contact one of the Pomfret Town Auditors: Laura Kent 
(laura.kent@pomfretvt.us), JoAnn Webb (joann.webb@pomfretvt.us) or Maryanne Murphy 
(maryanne.murphy@pomfretvt.us). 
 

Public notice dated December 15, 2014 
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